Texas Department of Insurance

Licensing Division — Mail Code 107-1A

333 Guadalupe ¢ P. O. Box 149104, Austin, Texas 78714-9104
512-322-3503 telephone * 512-490-1022 fax * www.tdi.state.tx.us

September 15, 2011

PHILLIP DEBBS MORRIS
212 PETUNIA DRIVE
FLOWER MOUND TX 75028
Re: Application for a General Lines Life, Accident and Health Insurance Licens‘

Dear Mr. Morris:

According to Department records, it appears that you have had a previous license denied or revoked.
Therefore, previous offer to issue a probated license is still under review.

In order to thoroughly evaluate your pending application for an insurance license, the Department
requests that you provide the following information no later than thirty (30) days after your receipt of this
letter:
X A letter explaining:

the circumstances which led to denial or revocation of your previous license(s);

why you failed to disclose the denial or revocation of your previous license(s);

X Evidence of your activities since the denial or revocation, especially evidence showing
rehabilitation or rehabilitative effort;

X A resume or letter providing your employment history for the past five (5) years;

X A detailed description of your educational background, including the date any of the following
were earned - college degree, vocational degree, other advanced training, certification or license;

X Letter(s) of recommendation from your current employer, previous employer(s) and/or
prospective insurance employer;

X Letter(s) of recommendation from persons who are aware of the denial or revocation of your
previous insurance license;

Letter(s) of recommendation from prosecution, law enforcement, and correctional officers who
prosecuted, arrested, or had some custodial control over you;

X Written proof that restitution was paid pursuant to the previous Commissioner’s Order;

Written proof that all outstanding court costs, supervision fees, fines, and restitution as may have
been ordered in your criminal case have been paid in full;

X Any other evidence in support of licensure you would like the Department to consider.
Because of the importance of the good cause evidence contemplated by TEX. INS. CODE ANN. §

4005.105(c), a hearing will not be scheduled in this matter until the items requested above have been
received.




